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Monday 4th January 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers 

You will have heard the Prime Minister announce that Primary Schools will be closed from tomorrow for remote 

learning and open for critical worker provision only.  

With regards to tomorrow, and the late notice of this announcement, we know that many parents of pupils in Japan 

Class, Year 4, 5 and 6 will need critical worker provision.  

As planned, we will have staff on site to support any children from critical worker families from Japan class and Years 

4, 5, and 6 from 7:45am to 6pm. It is important to note that the wraparound provision is only available tomorrow for 

those children who were due in this week. 

My intention is that tomorrow, we will ensure that all families that are eligible for critical worker provision will have 

this from Wednesday (Nursery Classes to Year 6). As shared earlier today, please email the school office by 9am to 

ensure that we are aware of any families that will need this provision during this time.  

For families entitled to free school meals, we will again provide vouchers and support with this.  

Further clarification of our remote learning and support during this time will be shared as soon as more guidance is 

provided.  

Kindest regards  

Mrs Ang Morrison 
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